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AUTUMN 2 NEWSLETTER 

Well done to all of our children in Willow Class 

who have settled into school so well during our 

first half term.  

We can’t believe that we are already holding 

the open evening and afternoon for next year’s 

Reception children! If you know anyone with 

children pre-school age, please let them know 

about our open events on Friday and Saturday 

this week! 2 Topics  

This half term, our focus book is ‘Nibbles the 

book monster’ – a fabulous book which 

involves us delving into some famous fairy 

tales. We have already been learning a 

fabulous poem called ‘There’s No Such Thing 

as Monsters!’ Ask your child, but don’t be 

surprised if they scare you! In Geography, 

the Year 1 children will be learning about 

maps and in Science, we will continue our 

work about animals and their habitats and 

building upon the fabulous workshops that we 

did with Chester Zoo. 

The week beginning 14th November is also 

Nursery Rhyme Week. 

In the run up to Christmas, we will be 

learning about the nativity and performing 

our own version. 

 

KEEPING YOU UP TO DATE  

As much as possible will be shared via the 

‘Tapestry’ app for children in Reception this 

term so please make sure you have registered 

and downloaded the app.  

We also have a Twitter account @WFPWillow 

where we share what we’ve been getting up to 

each week. 

If you need any help logging on to either 

platform, please contact Mrs. Shepherd in the 

office. 

 

 
Reminders 

● Forest School is on Mondays - children 

need to have arms and legs covered – 

wellies or old shoes to leave in school 

plus a change of trousers are essential! 

● P.E. days are Tuesdays and Wednesdays 

● Please name all of your child’s 

cardigans, P.E. hoodies and ties – we 

have lots go missing every day 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


